
It is shortsighted to so radically reduce support for Fire Safe Council In the face of this county’s history of disasters 

and another dry fire season just ahead.  Their State and federal grant funding usually depends upon support they can 

show of local support .  How does this cut look.  Self defeating? 

We can survive with less County employees,  lower retirement contributions and less time consuming  bureaucratic 

paper pushing In our government before we downgrade SAFETY in our priorities for Mendocino citizens and our 

future. 
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